
 

From: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 4:17 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Attended CLA Annual Meeting 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I was invited to attend the Chicago Loop Alliance's annual meeting this morning. The host, CLA, invited 

me as well as my commissioner and a few other DPD staff.  

  

I attended due to my official capacity as a DPD city planner.  

  

Cindy Chan Roubik, LEED AP 

Deputy Commissioner  

Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 

121 N. LaSalle St., Room 1000, Chicago, IL 60602 

Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org | 312.744.0012 
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